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May 13, 2022         UPDATED 

May 2, 2022           

Dear Parents/Guardians of 8th Grade Students, 

It’s hard to believe that the 2021-2022 school year is coming to an end! We have had a great year, and we look 
forward to finishing with some exciting school events. Here is some information regarding the upcoming activities and 
the 8th grade promotion ceremony. 

Please review the following activities with your 8th grade student:     

8th Grade Dance   Friday, May 20  

8th Grade Honor Roll Assembly Friday, May 27 at 9:40 a.m. 

8th Grade BBQ/Yearbook  Friday, May 27   

Promotion Ceremony  Thursday, June 2 at 3:00 p.m. at Carter High School Gym 

Minimum Day (Dismissal at 12:59 p.m.) 

      Students are to arrive at Carter by 2:00 p.m. 
**5 Guest Entrance Tickets per 8th grade student will be issued** 
The promotion ceremony will also be video streamed online   

            

Tickets are required for guests to enter the promotion ceremony. Each student will be issued five tickets. All tickets 
will be issued to students by May 31, 2022. The ceremony will be video streamed online for those unable to attend. 
The logon info for the video stream will be available soon on our school website and social media accounts.  

Please remember that students must follow the Kolb MS Dress Code for all 8th grade activities. For the promotion 
ceremony, please make sure to follow the guidelines stated below: 

Girls:  Long formal dresses (with trains), strapless, halter-top, backless or revealing, and extremely short (including 
skirts) are NOT appropriate. Heels should be no more than two inches high due to safety. 
 
Boys:  T-shirts, hats, or oversized/baggy clothing are NOT appropriate. Dress pants and tucked-in shirts with a collar 
are acceptable. Coats, suits, and ties are optional. 

Beginning Monday, May 2, 2020, students who display inappropriate behavior at school or do any of the 
below will be excluded from all 8th grade activities and/or the 8th grade promotion ceremony.  

 On the Kolb Flag List (attendance/behavior) 

 Suspension from School 

 Ten or more individual period tardies combined from all classes 

 Two or more cell phone violations 
                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                                                                                        
If you have any questions, please call our office at 909-820-7849.   
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Armando Urteaga 
Principal 


